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This is regarding the C and H Hog farm section 5 permit denial. From everything I have read and
heard regarding what C and H has done is far more than is required or necessary for the operation to
proceed. It looks to be just another example of people trying to take advantage of a farmer and not
truly understanding the just how much the ag industry values our environment.
 


